

Leau Rubentein

The New England Tribute to Hubert H. Humphrey

HEADQUARTERS: 544 Main Street/P.O. Box 1441/Worcester, Massachusetts 01601/617-756-3513

FACT SHEET

- For three decades Hubert H. Humphrey was a constant champion of the working people of our country and their families and an ally of the American Labor Movement in all of its struggles. On Sunday, May 18, 1980, 6 p.m., at the Mechanics Hall, Worcester, Massachusetts, many national dignitaries including labor leaders as well as New Englanders from all walks of life will pay tribute to this outstanding public leader and the ideals to which he dedicated a lifetime.
- One of Hubert H. Humphrey's last dreams was to live to work and teach at his Hubert H. Humphrey Institute of Public Affairs at the University of Minnesota. Unfortunately, this was not possible. However, the Institute has been established and we need your support for this permanent memorial to Hubert H. Humphrey.
- Contributors are encouraged to purchase advertising space in a Special Memorial Tribute Book that will be presented to the Honorable Muriel Humphrey the evening of the celebration. Proceeds from the sale of advertising space in the Memorial Tribute Book and all gifts to the Hubert H. Humphrey Institute of Public Affairs are fully tax deductible.
- This is the only official public tribute approved by the Humphrey family and the University of Minnesota. There are no professional fund raisers involved and the New England Tribute Committee is made up of volunteers from all walks of life.
- Ticket information to the event will be available at a later date.
- George Meany, President, AFL-CIO
 "America's working men and women have never had a stauncher ally than Hubert H. Humphrey."
- Francis R. Carroll, General Chairman, Telephone Number (617) 756-3513

HONORARY CHAIRPERSON
The Honorable
Muriel Humphrey

HONORARY CO-CHAIRMEN

The Vice President
Walter F. Mondale
The Speaker of the U.S.
House of Representatives
Thomas P. O'Neill, Jr.

The Former President of the United States Gerald R. Ford

The Honorable Edmund S. Muskie U.S. Senator

The Honorable
Edward M. Kennedy
U.S. Senator

GENERAL CHAIRMAN Francis R. Carroll

